
COVID-19: 
What can the humanities  do? 

Webinar Series 
In addition to working hard on re-organising 
our teaching, it is important to also have a 
conversation about the current crisis and what 
we - as humanities scholars - could contribute.  

The Groningen Centre for Health and 
Humanities is organizing a webinar series on 
the question: Covid-19: What can the 
humanities do?   

Format: Short columns followed by discussion. 
Meetings: bi-monthly on Monday afternoons 
(16-17 hours), hosted on ZOOM. 
Info: Rina Knoeff (h.g.knoeff@rug.nl) 

Schedule: 

20 April: Rina Knoeff (History) on the need for 
better historical lessons. 
27 April: Nadine Voelkner (IRIO) on the socio-
politics of Covid-19 
11 May: Tom Koole (Communication) on 
communication and Covid-19 
25 May: Hanneke Muthert (CRHW) on 
spiritual care in Covid-19 times. 
8 June: Chris Tonelli (AiS) on COVID 
Musicking. 
22 June: Christoph Jedan (CRHW) on 
consolation
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